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Russia

Invitation for a teaching visit

/]

This is to confirm that the University of Jyvaskyla invites Senior Lecturer, PhD,
Natalia Osmak for a teaching visit to our University during 2 - 6 November
2015. The visit will be carried out in the framework of the Finnish-Russian
student and teacher exchange programme (FIRST) supported by CIMO and as
part of the agreement-based cooperation between our two universities. The visit
will include teaching in the field of the Russian Language and culture in the
Language Centre as well as in the Russian Language Department of Jyvaskylad
University.

The hosting department of this visit will be the Language Centre and the
Department of Foreign Languages. The International Office of the University of
Jyvaskyld will cover the accommodation expenses during the visit, the travel
expenses from St. Petersburg to Jyvaskyld and back and the subsistence costs in
the form of a daily allowance.

Signed in Jyvdskyld on August 20, 2015

Dr. Peppi Taalas

Head of Language Centre
tel. +358 40 805 4343

fax +358 14 617 570

email: peppi.taalas@jyu.fi
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